

Dear Mr. Williams,

Allow me this opportunity to say thank you for providing Direct Energy with wonderful products and terrific service over the past 10 years.

I remember when we first started working together back in March of 2005. I called you after I got your information from the Supplier Diversity Office database (SDO), formerly (SOMABA) State Office Minority and Women's Business Assistant. I recall that we met in our Connecticut satellite office to discuss an ancillary partnership, and out of that meeting we began our relationship.

Every year since that first meeting, we have placed an order with your company for some personalized premiums and sportswear. You have made each step of the design and logistics process – seamless. Calling "Jazzy" for our DEB branded items is easy and you consistently have exceeded our expectations.

I consider Jazzy Sportswear a business partner of ours. I look forward to working with you in the future.

Once again, thank you for your continued support, customer service and great suite of products!

Sincerely,

Al Lussier

Director, Direct Sales US North & West Direct Energy Business

538 Preston Ave, Suite 101 Meriden CT 06450